NATIONAL SAFE DRUG
DISPOSAL/TAKE BACK DAY

10 a.m.-2 p.m. Saturday, April 27
Burton Barr Central Library | 1221 N. Central Ave.

Community members are invited to bring their expired
or unused medications to be disposed of in a
safe manner by law enforcement.

Pills and containers ONLY. No needles, inhalers, or liquids.
For more information, visit phoenixpubliclibrary.org or call 602-262-4636 (for TTY dial 7-1-1).
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